Nicholas Mueller

From: Dayna Nienow <daynanienow@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 11:35 AM

To: Nicholas Mueller

Subject: External: 2-Way Street on 8th Street

Hi Nick-- Thanks for your visit.

The Flower Gallery and myself personally are supportive of the proposal of changing 8th street to 2-way traffic. The main
reason? It doubles the exposure of my brick & mortar business to passerbys. Often, as it currently exists, 8th street is a
quick way to pass through downtown, when the reality should be slower traffic, intentional visitors and ease of access
for vehicles to all downtown businesses.

You have my 100% support.

Please let me know if you need anything else from me.

Dayna Nienow

Owner

The Flower Gallery
102 North 8th Street

Be Alert !
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